Creepy Creatures

Dear Parents and Students,

The First Grade Musical is coming up soon! Here are some of the important details: 

Creepy Creatures
Thursday, February 28, 2019
Riverwood School gym, 7:00 p.m.
Arrival time for students is 6:45 p.m.

Attendance: We truly believe that every voice is important no matter how big or small, and strongly encourage that students and their families attend to join in this musical celebration.

The musical unit lasts six weeks, and the performances are a celebration of working together in music making. Please mark your calendars and keep this date open. We can’t wait to see you!

Arrival Procedure:  The doors to the school will be opened at 6:30. Parents will walk their students to the cafeteria, where they will sit at their assigned lunch table with their class. Parents can then go to the gym to find a seat. Students will meet their teachers at 6:45 and go to their classrooms for attendance, before walking down to the gym. The show will start promptly at 7:00.

How to Dress: This is a one-night-only show, so it is very special! Each student should plan to dress in clothes a little nicer than normal school day wear. (Think picture day clothes!) This could include dresses or blouses/skirts for girls, pants and shirts for the boys. If at all possible, please try to avoid ripped up jeans and t-shirts. Keep hair out of faces, so we can see those twinkling eyes and bright smiles!! 
If you would like to add “costume” pieces or dress in colors to show your class’s creature, feel free to do so: Red Group - skunks, Blue Group – spiders, Backhaus – porcupines, Fricke – earthworms, Faciana – bumblebees.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Videos/Pictures: If you would like to film or take pictures, please be mindful of the performers, director, and other audience members around you. Consider doing pictures before the show, when students still look their best and have excited faces. Please stay out of the main aisle…I know I have nearly fallen over people during past performances, I would like everyone to be safe! 

If you have any questions, please call me at Riverwood School: 344-7130, or email vcummings@d15.org 

See you on February 28.

Warmly,

Mrs.Cummings and Mrs. Cavazos
